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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Data Request: 

Refer to page 2 of the petition. The last sentence of the first paragraph states, “the calculated 

proposed energy payments show a slight decrease from last year’s approved filing.” Confirm that 

the payments are an increase from last year’s filing as shown in the tariff pages. 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Otter Tail Power Company confirms that the proposed energy payments are slightly increased. 

The last sentence of the first paragraph on page 2 should say, “the calculated proposed energy 

payments show a slight increase from last year’s approved filing.” The payments indeed are an 

increase from last year’s filing as shown in the tariff pages.  

 

 


